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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER


MAY 2003





 


MAY MEETING


COMPANIONS NIGHT





Thursday, May 22, 2003 


A Tour of Hidden Valley High School


And


Dinner at Ragazzi’s Restaurant








5:00 PM – Meet at Hidden Valley H.S. (directions enclosed)


5:00 – 6:30 PM – Tour of School


7:00 PM – Dinner at Ragazzi’s 


Swearing in of Officers





Please make reservations by 11:30 AM


Tuesday, May 22, 2003


� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�


or


Suzanne Perry (540) 563-2828


Cost of dinner: $15.00 per person


   $25.00 per couple
































�





President's Corner





Our May meeting is our annual Companion’s Night and we have had successful evenings in the past by touring a recent building project that is significant to the Roanoke Valley. This year we get to visit the new Hidden Valley High School. A state-of-the-art high school is much different than the schools most of us attended and you will be amazed at the opportunities provided to our local youth. After the tour, we will drive the short distance to Ragazzi’s for dinner and socializing. We will also induct our Chapter Officers for the 2003-2004 year so please join us to welcome and recognize our new leaders.





Last month’s meeting was memorable for me because I have never seen the Women’s Club overflowing for an ASHRAE meeting. We had over 50 students attend for the Student Scholarship Night and this provided for networking and discussions about the opportunities in our industry. Many new ideas came from this meeting and the Chapter will continue this relationship and strive to grow the connection with the local schools. Thanks to Lance Lewis for organizing the Scholarships, Howard Arthur at VMI, and Gary Young at VWCC for their efforts in creating student interest.





Our April meeting was also a joint meeting with ASME, and Mike Ellis presented a potential solution for advancing the commercialization of fuel cells. A hydrogen power park would centralize the conversion of natural gas to hydrogen for electricity use in buildings and power for vehicles with fuel cells. Ideas like these will eventually be part of a new infrastructure that will evolve as the dependency on petroleum is decreased. Remember, you heard it at an ASHRAE meeting first.





Finally, my term as Chapter President is coming to an end and I wish to thank the Officers and especially the Committee Chairs that do the majority of the work. Many of these individuals have been involved for years and have the experience to keep this Chapter operating well. We will need some new volunteers to help Pat Cady run the show next year and provide fresh ideas and energy to maintain our successful chapter. So, please consider taking that step and becoming more involved in ASHRAE - it will help your career and help our industry.


 


See you at Hidden Valley High,





John Mann 
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                                                                  Dave Pierson




















ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE





2002 – 2003 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmannassociates@aol.com


Pres. Elect	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Vice Pres.	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	  cnbeverly@trane.com


Secretary	Gary Anderson	540-342-18161	ganderson@lpa-inc.com


Treasurer	Michael Wright	540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Governor	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroanoke.com


Governor	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	jason@breeden-collier.com	


Governor	Jason Price	540-342-5498	jason.price@ielectric.com





		





2002 – 2003 COMMITTEE CHAIRS





Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Keith Workman	800-275-2231	kw.rwh@verizon.com


Student


Activities	Ronnie Miller	540-342-5498	ronnie.miller@ielectric.com


Programs	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Historian         David Cunningham 540-772-1017       sjroan@rev.net


Research	David Pierson	540-563-2828	dapierson@trane.com 	


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	Pat  Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com  


Homepage	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroan.com   


Scholarship	 Lance Lewis	540-774-4079 	freeair@roanoke.infi.net


				








Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE





Web Page:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�





 Please contact Mike Wright – 857-3100 (� HYPERLINK mailto:mwright@hsmm.com ��mwright@hsmm.com�) if you are interested in being a sponsor with a business card advertisement.








BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Tuesday, May 20, 2003





4:30 PM – 5:30 PM





John Mann and Associates








Check Us Out


� HYPERLINK HTTP://www.ashraeroanoke.org ��HTTP://www.ashraeroanoke.org�





The ASHRAE Roanoke website is now receiving approximately 1400 hits per month and growing.  You can register for the meetings and sign-up for this e-newsletter directly from the Website.








Directions for may meeting





To hidden valley High school:


From I-581, exit at Tanglewood Mall (Franklin Road)


Proceed right on 419 (Electric Rd) and go 2 miles


Left onto Brambleton Ave (Rt. 221 S) and go 0.5 miles


Right onto Pleasant Hill Drive and go 0.2 miles


Right onto Titan Drive and proceed 0.5 miles to the school


Meet at the front entrance to the school at 5:00 PM!!





To Ragazzi’s from hidden valley H.s.


From Brambleton Ave (Rt. 221 N),


Right onto Rt. 419 (Electric Road)


Ragazzi's is at Rt.  419 (Electric Road) and Bernard Drive, in front of the Roanoke County Administration Center.








 


























		


Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter. If you received a hard copy, then we do not have an e-mail address for you. Please send your e-mail address or comments to Pat Cady at � HYPERLINK "mailto:pcady@hsmm.com" ��pcady@hsmm.com� or 8573162.  We will continue to send hard copies to anyone not currently using e-mail.





MEMBERSHIP





Please remember to send in you dues if it is time to renew your membership and take a few minutes to check with others in your office to encourage them to join us.  





You can renew or join on line, by phone, by mail or if you have any questions check with Keith Workman our Membership Chairman.





Society’s phone 1-800-527-4723


Keith Workman 1-800-275-2231





 








Upcoming Meetings








August 19 – Golf and Bar-B-Que


Hanging Rock Golf Course


Plan early and put this on your calendar now.








The Chapter will swear in officers for the 2003-2004 term at this month's Meeting.  





SLATE OF OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


2003/2003


President	Pat Cady


President-elect	Chris Beverly


Vice Pres.	Jason Fulop


Secretary	Edgar Wise


Treasurer	Andy Fuller


Governor	Gary Anderson


Governor	Jason Price


Governor	Angela Jones


Past President	John Mann 








ASHRAE RESEARCH





We are coming to the close of the Research Promotion cycle and we need your help.  If you have not sent your donation in yet, we need it right away.  We are still behind goal and many people are donating less because of the poor economy.  We cannot let that be an excuse.  Our support of research today will lead to more and better jobs in the future.  Please send your donations directly to ASHRAE or to David Pierson c/o Virginia Trane, P.O. Box 7107, Roanoke, VA   24019.   Thanks in advance for your support.





















